Natural Gas Meeting Minutes

Members of the Humboldt Natural Gas board met with NorthWestern Energy contact Bleau LaFave on Tuesday March 6th, 2007, at 1:00 p.m. to discuss the recent billing issues and the metering at the TBS.  Members present were Jim Jarding and Ritchy Griepp.  Because a quorum was not present no action could be taken on any of the items discussed.  Jim and Ritchy agreed that a special meeting should be scheduled for Monday, March 12th, at 7:00 p.m. to go over the contract, financials and resolution for the metering at the TBS.  
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